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At the Southdale YMCA we all have a Y-Story. Whether you're a new member, found a supportive 
environment for your fitness journey, made lasting friendships, watched your children grow 
through our youth programs, we all have experienced transformative impact of being part of this 
amazing community.  

We want to hear from you! Sharing your Y experience helps us understand what makes our 
community special and reminds us of the difference we’re all making together. It’s through your 
stories that we continue to build a stronger, more connected place where everyone can thrive. 

Nick and Cathy are eager to hear from you about how your time at the Southdale YMCA has 
shaped your life and made a difference in your  well-being. Please reach out to schedule a time to 
meet with us to share your story over a cup of coffee. Our contact information is below. We are 
excited to hear your story! 
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The YMCA of the North Code of Conduct helps us keep ourselves and others safe by reminding us of the impact our 
words and actions can have on our environment.  By keeping our core values of caring, equity, honesty, respect and 
responsibility in mind, we can ensure that YMCA programs and spaces feel safe for all.    
  
Each of us has a responsibility to keep ourselves and our possessions safe at the Y by limiting the valuables with bring 
with us and by always using a lock on our lockers.  Keys and phones can be locked in small lockers or should be kept with 
us at all times.  Never leave your keys or phone in your jacket or outside your line of sight.    
  
These tips from the NHTSA regarding protecting ourselves from vehicle theft are great reminders for us in all public 
spaces including at the Y:  

 





 





 



  

  

    

  

   

  

  

  




